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Over the last days, we have seen so much progress made in getting our school back to normal 
following the unfortunate fire in one of our Science labs. Throughout these days, the amount 
of work carried out has been huge. A massive thank you to Wexford Fire Brigade, our 
caretakers, cleaners, admin staff, our own teachers, and the many contract cleaners, 
electricians, plumbers, painters who have worked vigor-ously so that we can get back to what 
we are here to do, which is to continue to provide excellent educa-tion and facilities to our 
students.  
Thank you to all the Parents/Guardians and students for your patience; the health and safety 
of our stu-dents and staff was paramount over the last number of days.  
Presentation, Wexford is a very proud school with a long tradition of providing excellent 
services to the wider community, we will continue to do so in the future. As we plan to 
celebrate our Bicentenary in October we continue to plan for the future with further 
investment on our school campus. We recently received funding from the DES and support 
from our Board of Management for an additional wing to our school. The new wing will consist 
of 2 General Purpose Classrooms, Science Lab with Prep room and toilet facilities.  
We not only look forward to this new addition to our wonderful campus, but also to our 
Bicentenary celebrations.  
 
Again, thank you all for your kind messages of support, offers of help, good wishes and your 

patience. I look forward to marking 200 years of education with our whole school community 

and wider community over the next few months. Please take the time to read our newsletter, 

which is just a snapshot of what goes on here in Presentation Wexford. 


